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Welcome to 2020! I hope you all had an enjoyable holiday season. I’m looking 

forward to a great year for our club! We have so many things going for us 

including the wonderful support we have received from our community, some 

terrific ideas for moving forward, the learnings from our 2019 experiences, and 

(most of all) our talented, kind membership. 

Our January meeting will be on Thursday, January 9th, at 12:30 at the Bacall 

Recreation Center. Be there if you can. This is an important meeting for kicking 

off the New Year. 

A warm welcome to our new members Susan Sittman from the Village of St. 

James and Susan Chicoine from Pennecamp. I am anticipating that we will 

experience significant growth in the next few months. We had some wonderful 

exposure at The Villages Christmas Parade and I have been posting lots of club 

information on social networks. Please take some time to promote our club as 

you see fit with neighbors, friends and other clubs. When we reach a milestone of 

100 members I am told we will get more media attention. 

Club Officers and Positions 

As we mature as a club we need to establish more structure to operate 

effectively. In our last meeting we somewhat informally agreed on our officers: 



 Lindsay Collier – President 

 John Maiorino – Vice President  

 Jen Smith – Treasurer 

 Carol Cholette – Membership 

 Secretary – looking for a volunteer 

We also have three committees – Candidate Selection, Event Coordination, and 

Publicity. We need to shore up this effort and this will be discussed in our 

upcoming meeting.  

Villages Christmas Parade and Market Nights 

In December we participated in several Villages events. We had a table at all three 

Market Nights (Market, Town, and Paddock Squares). We got some exposure but, 

all in all, it was a bit disappointing due to the turnout. Thanks to all who helped 

out – we had a great time anyway. 

  

The annual Villages Christmas Parade was an incredible experience! With minimal 

preparation time we decorated 3 golf carts and had an exciting group of members 

walking beside them distributing cards (over 1500) to those along the route. We 

also managed to give away all of our Kindness Rocks made by Shirley Knight to 

kids along the way (hey Shirley – we need more rocks). The reception we received 

was just wonderful, and I think the event was thoroughly enjoyed by all who 

attended.  



   

We will definitely plan on this as a yearly event, and we have some great ideas as 

to how to really beef it up! 

Kindness Card Fliers 

The idea of displaying our Kindness Card Fliers is catching on rather nicely. We 

currently have these on display at several social clubs as well as a few businesses. 

These include Angel Snugs (4 locations), Boomer Loomers, Twiddle Pockets, 

Brylah Fashions, Bella Hair Studios, Chicken Salad Chick, Havana Country Club, 

Hair Works Pros, The Waterfront Inn, VCR Buffalo Ridge Animal Hospital, and 

several other possibilities. If any of you have an idea of a place to display these we 

will supply the cards and holders. Please help to promote our cause and do what 

you can to promote this idea. 

 



Nomination of Possible Level Two AAOK’s 

Do you know of someone who has displayed extraordinary kindness who we 

should consider for our next Level Two AOK? We have had four of these events 

so far and each one has been hugely successful. We are getting better and better 

at this with experience and those club members who have been involved have all 

left very excited by the process. Attached is a form that we use to get things 

started. Nominate someone today – it will make you feel good all over! 

Giving Clubs Showcase 

On Saturday, Feb 1st, 2020, from 10-2 at Lake Miona Recreation Center there will 

be the second annual Giving Clubs Showcase. Last year featured 35 clubs 

(including ours) that engage in activities of kindness, and this year will likely be 

many more. It will be a great way to see what’s going on, and promote our 

mission. Save the date and let me know if you would like to be involved. 

January Social Event – Himalayan Golf 

 

On Thursday, Jan 16th from 10:30 am – 12 pm we will gather for some Himalayan 

Golf at Palmer’s Country Club. This just might be The Villages most fun activity 

and you don’t want to miss it. Remember, if you have never even played golf you 

may have an advantage. And it’s free! Afterward you can join us for lunch at 

Palmers. Reserve your space soon by emailing Jen Smith at jpsmith@comcast.net. 

 

 

jpsmith@comcast.net


Nametags 

We now have magnetic nametags available for members. These are just $6 each 

and can be ordered through our Membership Chair, Carol Cholette 

(carolcholette@yahoo.com). 

 

Dayton Club Update 

Our Dayton Club has benefitted from the endless energy of Anne Sheehan (a 

Kindness Energizer Bunny). Her hard work and dedication have resulted in the 

distribution of an estimated 18,000 Kindness Cards to schools and other 

organizations in the Dayton area! She and her husband will be spending March in 

The Villages so we will all get a chance to meet her then. 

They have a very nice website of their own at https://aaokdayton.org/. 

December Kindness Calendar 

Actionforhappiness.com publishes a monthly Kindness Calendar and I thought it 

would be nice to include this in our newsletter each month. Make a copy of this, 

and see how many you can check off. 

mailto:carolcholette@yahoo.com
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One more thing 

Maybe it’s time to give our newsletter a creative name. Here’s your chance to get 

those creative thinking juices going and suggest some possibilities. Anyone want 

to give it a shot? 

See you at our meeting?  Lindsay Collier 

 

 “To the world you might be just one person, but to one person you just 

might be the world”. 

Mark Twain 


